Cherry Hill High School West General Membership PTA Meeting February 22, 2018

Meeting called to order by **President Jackie Caputo** at 7:00 PM this evening in the Media Room/Library. Welcome to general membership was made, and introductions of Board were made as well.

- Reported that Dr. Morton, Building Principal; Karen Leonard, Treasurer; and Karen Owens, and Kristen Chance, of Ways and Means were absent this evening so their respective reports were not made. Christie Robertson of Membership was present and reported on low membership numbers, and the need for decisions to be made about Teacher/Staff Appreciation Luncheon this year. Low funds = possible inability to provide luncheon.
- Jackie Caputo thanked the membership for coming, and reported we did have a quorum to be able to vote in the By-Law's. Vote was taken and a motion was made, seconded, and then By-Law's were approved by the PTA Membership.
- Kristi Paulson, Recording Secretary, was present and minutes from November 27, 2017's PTA meeting were reviewed, and approved.
- Jackie Caputo encouraged PTA and Project Graduation meeting attendees to consider running for Officer positions on PTA next Spring, 2019 because all Officers will be going off Board next year.

No other new or old business was presented and meeting was adjourned at 7:15 PM, and membership moved over to Project Graduation meeting to assist with mailings.

Next meeting to be held in conjunction with Project Graduation again. Date TBA.

Respectfully submitted by,

Kristi C. Paulson

Recording Secretary, 2017-2018